
 

 

 
 

The list below shows planned closures and detours as part of highway, rail and 
lagoon improvement projects.  
 
Week of March 26, 2017 
 

HIGHWAY 

 

 Motorists should expect intermittent lane and ramp closures, and reduced lane widths along  
Interstate 5 (I-5) from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. between Lomas Santa Fe Drive and Birmingham Drive as 
crews work to install concrete barriers along I-5. 

 Nearby residents can expect intermittent noise and lights, and motorists can expect 
intermittent overnight lane closures on northbound I-5.  
 

 Motorists should expect delays Sunday, March 26 and Monday, March 27, between 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 
and continuing each day Monday March 27 through Friday, March 31, along Manchester  
Avenue at I-5 as crews work to relocate and identify important underground utilities. 

 Nearby residents can expect intermittent noise and lights. 
 

 Motorists can expect brief, intermittent daytime closures in both directions along I-5 near Manchester 
Avenue on Sunday, March 26 between 6 a.m. and 10 a.m. as crews remove overhead power lines 
along I-5. 

 Drivers should anticipate delays on both southbound and northbound I-5 while California 
Highway Patrol monitors traffic flow to allow crews to complete this work. Additionally, nearby 
residents and businesses should not experience any power outages during this work. 

 

 

RAIL 

 

 No closures or detours are currently planned. 
 

 

LAGOON/BIKE/PEDESTRIAN 

 

 To view current San Elijo Lagoon trail closures please visit sanelijo.org/trails. 

 
 
 

http://www.sanelijo.org/trails

